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International 

Education 

Week 

Ermie 

Buncal, 

Ambre 

Plahn 

Ermie reported on the plans this year for 

International Education Week. 

See all information on the OIED website: 

http://www.wou.edu/press_release/international_e

ducation_week_11_4_08.html 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maria Nelida 

from Rosario 

Argentina will 

be on campus 

next week 

Sam 

Summers 

Sam Summers arranges visiting scholars schedule 

on campus. The Rosario Site Director, Maria 

Nelida de Juano's visit on Wednesday, Oct 29 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Sign, printed 

and 

distributed 

 

Rob 

Troyer 

 

Rob Troyer will make sure the Welcome Card will 

be distributed to all interested faculty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Study Abroad 

Report 

 

 

 

 

 

Ermie 

Buncal for 

Sam 

Summers 

 

There are 10 students currently studying abroad 

and 30 more applications for winter and spring 

quarter. Spain and Ireland the popular spots this 

year. 

Ermie and Sam are in charge of reviewing new 

possible study abroad programs for WOU. There 

are courses and service learning programs 

available. Each must be related to current WOU 

coursework and degree programs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Terra 

Dotta 

electronic 

Terra Dotta now makes software that helps 
universities manage records – at home and 
abroad – by managing international travel of 
students and faculty. 
Everyone who has used this program is pleased 
with the results. 

 Survey for 

faculty with 

International 

Rob 

Troyer 

 Congratulations, Rob was able to find a copy of 
the survey IESC wrote up last year. Committee 
members wish to make a more well defined 



experience intention for this survey besides just finding 
interesting faculty experiences. 
Rob will write up a rough draft of the survey and 
sent to faculty to compile people interested in 
acting as information resources on campus 
 

 


